
From: Richard Johnson [mailto:richard@airporter.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 3:03 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Re: UTC Courtesy Email: Penalty Assessment of $1,800 for a violation of WAC 480-30-071 and 
480-30-076, which requires charter and excursion companies to furnish annual safety UTC:0001467 
Importance: High 
 
Please send this document to Gregory J Kopta. 
It is a reply to the notice he just sent and I have put in this email's subject line. 
 
 
Mr. Kopta 
 
I did file the report.  
A copy is attached. 
In fact I just checked my credit card statement and found that the UTC charged my card $280.5.  The fee was 
supposed to be $275.   
 
It appears your office made a mistake.  So please issue me a similar notice to the one you sent today that removes 
this penalty from our company's good record and explains why the $5.50 difference in what we authorized. 
 
Thank you 
 
Sincerely 
 
Richard Johnson 
CWA, Inc 
 


